
May 14, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Cindy C. Smolovik 

Archivist 

Dallas Municipal Archives & Records Center 

Office of the City Secretary 

12500 Marilla Street, Room 5D South 

Dallas, TX 75201 

 

Dear Ms. Smolovik: 

 

I would like to thank you for taking time out of your schedule to review the Dallas Police Department 

photographs with me on April 30, 1996.  The time that you committed to explaining the contents of 

the collection and answering my questions is much appreciated. 

 

In the near future, we will contact you again to discuss in more detail the most cost effective and 

efficient manner in which to obtain a set of the photographs for The President John F. Kennedy 

Assassination Record Collection at the National Archives.   

 

Again, thank you for your time and efforts when I visited the Dallas Municipal Archives and Records 

Center.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director  


